Weihemuller, Wendy - DNR

From: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 11:44 AM
To: Lynn Bradley

Subject: RE: Status Update Speaker Property
Hi Lynn,

| agree that a well is needed to the southwest of MW-1. It might be possible to locate it on the property to the west or
on the Town of mount Ida property across the road. You should also measure free product thickness in the well prior to
ground water sampling. These items will need a bid deferral.

The Feb. 2018 Status Update says that there were two 500-gallon tanks, one leaded and one unleaded gasoline. The
map show one UST location. Can you explain where both tanks were located on the Speaker property?

The lithology varies from gravel to silty clay, silty sand to sandy silt. Do you have any cross-sections drawn at this time
that you could refer me to?

Is there a remedial action that you would recommend and that would be effective in this environment?

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Janet DiMaggio
Phone: (608) 275-3295

From: Lynn Bradley [mailto:lbradley@generalengineering.net]
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 7:51 AM

To: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR <Janet.DiMaggio@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: Status Update Speaker Property

Here you go Janet. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!

Lynn M. Bradley

Environmental Project Manager | General Engineering Company
916 Silver Lake Drive | PO Box 340 | Portage, WI 53901

P 608-742-2169 | F 608-742-2592 | C 608-617-7729
Ibradley@generalengineering.net

www.generalengineering.net

From: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR [mailto:Janet.DiMaggio@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 2:44 PM

To: Lynn Bradley <lbradley@generalengineering.net>

Subject: Status Update Speaker Property

Happy Friday, Lynn.

| received the paper copy of the Speaker Property Status Update today. Can you please send an e-copy so we
can easily upload to our BRRTS system?



We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Janet DiMaggio

Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment/Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, W1 53711

Phone: (608) 275-3295

janet.dimaggio@wisconsin.gov

dnr.wi.gov
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